
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
July 28, 2020 

 
The Board of Supervisors of Cerro Gordo County, Iowa, 
met in special session pursuant to adjournment at  
9:15 a.m.  Present:  Chairman Tim Latham, Vice 
Chairman Casey Callanan, Supervisor Chris Watts, and 
various members of the public.  
 
The purpose of the meeting was to receive an update 
from the County Sheriff, receive an update on 
maintenance within the Courthouse, and to discuss the 
proposal for the urban revitalization plan related to North 
Iowa Cooperative in Thornton. 
 
With no further business, the meeting adjourned at  
9:48 a.m. 
                                                   
Various tabulations, reports, correspondence and other 
documents that were presented at today's meeting are 
placed on file with the supplemental minutes. 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Chairman Tim Latham 
Board of Supervisors 
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__________________________________ 
Adam V. Wedmore, Auditor 
Cerro Gordo County 


